
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 18th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you to everyone who joined us for our celebration picnic on Thursday. It 
was wonderful to see all of our school community together to celebrate All 
Saints joining TSSMAT. I know that Mrs Gethin and Ralph were delighted to meet 
everyone and have a good chat. The highlight (apart from the pumpkin soup) 
was announcing the winner of our bandanna competition; I know Ralph will be 
looking very handsome in his new accessory! Have a restful half term and we 
look to welcoming everyone back on Tuesday 5th November. 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 
were won by York! 

 
Well done everyone! 

 

Dog’s Home Appeal 
In the run up to Christmas, we will be 
supporting www.brighterdayrescue.com 
which is a dog charity, which works hard to 
care for and rehome dogs. We would like 
the children to bring in a shoebox from 
home, which we will fill in school with food 
and treats to provide the dogs with a 
festive treat. 

 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Class Dojo Winners! 
These children have been working really hard 
in their lessons to earn their dojos! Well done!  

 

 

http://www.brighterdayrescue.com/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Date  Event 

28th October  ½ Term 

4th November Inset day – school closed to pupils 

6th November  Parent meetings 3.30 – 6pm (To book follow this 
link) 

7th November  Bonfire Night Disco (no after-school club on this 
day) 

15th November  Children in Need (TBC) 

30th November  Santa Dash for children 

6th December  Christmas Fayre 

12th December  Santa’s Grotto (Bee Active) 

18th December  Panto trip - Telford 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/LV6S2GgRUG
https://forms.office.com/r/LV6S2GgRUG


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
  

 

Celebration Picnic 
 

 

I just wanted to offer a few words of gratitude to staff, Directors, Governors and 
children for such a magnificent day yesterday. I felt really humbled at how staff 
organised such a superb day for our children. It was absolutely wonderful to see so 
many families there enjoying themselves in the October sunshine. What a super day 
to mark All Saints joining with the Staffordshire Schools Multi Academy Trust. The 
children’s bandanna entries for Ralph incorporating Trust and school values were 
gorgeous. The competition entries were such a high quality and we are thrilled to be 
able to make one of these into a real bandanna! Thank you once again for a 
magnificent day and I wish you all a super half term.  
 
Kind regards, Charlene Gethin and Ralph. 
 

 

 
 


